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October 6, 2022 

Madison, Indiana 

 

 

The Board of School Trustees of Madison Consolidated Schools conducted a Work Session on Thursday, October 6, 

2022, at the Administration Building, 2421 Wilson Avenue, Madison, Indiana, at 5:00 p.m. 

 

The following members of the Board of School Trustees were present: 

  

  Mr. David Storie, President 

  Mrs. Jodi Yancey, Vice-President 

  Mrs. Lori Slygh, Secretary 

  Mr. Larry Henry, Member 

  Mr. Jay Roney, Member 

 

The following were present: 

 

  Dr. Teresa A. Brown, Superintendent 

  Mr. Kevin Yancey, Director of Facilities and Special Projects 

  Mrs. Danica Houze, Treasurer 

  Mrs. Tara McKay, Director of Programs 

  Mr. Jason Tanselle, Financial Advisor (Virtual) 

  Mr. Mike Scott 

 

The topics for Discussion were: 

1. Project Hearing Presentation 

2. Guard Shack to be located at MCHS 

3. Board Packet Review 

 

 

        ____________________________________ 

        Secretary 

        BY:  ps 
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